
From: Ryan, Tamara M - DNR
To: Torey McLeish; Krull, John A - DNR
Cc: Sager, John E - DNR; Chris Battaglia; Charlie Hebert; Jenny Schlieps; David Beattie
Subject: RE: Notification- Husky Superior Refinery- oiled geese found May 7 2018
Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 9:06:46 AM

Thank you for the notification.  The geese are going to try to preen that oil off and ingest it while
doing so.  The oiling will also impact their waterproofness and thermal regulation.  Capture and
rehabilitation would be the preferred course of action.  While it will be difficult as they are capable
of flying, what is your capacity to try to do so?  USDA Wildlife Services can be of assistance and we
can assist on referral to wildlife rehabilitation. Please advise.
 
Tami
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Tami Ryan
Wildlife Health Section Chief – Bureau of Wildlife Management
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 S. Webster St., Madison, WI 53707
Phone: (608) 266-3143
Cell Phone: (414) 750-8360
tamara.ryan@wisconsin.gov
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From: Torey McLeish [mailto:Torey.McLeish@huskyenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 6:34 PM
To: Ryan, Tamara M - DNR <Tamara.Ryan@wisconsin.gov>; Krull, John A - DNR
<John.Krull@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>; Chris Battaglia <chris@focuswildlife.org>;
Charlie Hebert <charlie@focuswildlife.org>; Jenny Schlieps <jenny@focuswildlife.org>; David Beattie
<David.Beattie@huskyenergy.com>
Subject: Notification- Husky Superior Refinery- oiled geese found May 7 2018
 
Hello,
 
This is notification that on a wildlife inspection this afternoon, Chris Battaglia (Focus Wildlife) and I
identified two Canada geese with evidence of oiling.
One was lightly oiled on the underside and the other had oil staining (not dripping/heavily oiled)
over the head, neck and bottom half of its body.
They appeared to be a mating pair. The oil did not appear wet/new- probably older than today.
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They were not exhibiting distressed behavior- feeding and moving about.
We are going to continue monitoring them to confirm that their behavior remains normal.
 
We also found two dead oiled frogs at the bottom of a concrete oil/water separator. They also did
not look new, the water level had just fallen in this location, revealing the frogs. They were 10 feet
down within a confined space and couldn’t be recovered yet. The oil is being removed from this
location this afternoon, volume was minimal- less than a quart.
 
-Torey
 
Torey McLeish
Sr. Remediation/Reclamation Advisor
Rainbow Lake, Grande Prairie, Foothills Districts
Corporate Responsibility: Asset Retirement
Husky Oil Operations Limited
403.750.1308 (office) / 403.828-3418 (cell)
torey.mcleish@huskyenergy.com
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